
WELCOME AUTUMN 
 We are beginning to see those seasonal changes happening- just as the leaves change color, 
the boats and docks disappear – it happens religiously every year!! 
Along with that, we will see the flower pots which gave us lovely color all season long MORPH 
into fun and scary fall decorations- the transformation begins tomorrow, so be sure to check 
them all out. Thanks to PRIDE and team for creating seasonal enthusiasm! 
  
Let’s all say  some thanks to people who help out in this community. Recently, I saw Bud, Diane 
and family helping out some neighbors up on the Circle to complete some yard work that was 
difficult. I also saw  Bill G tackling the project of refurbishing the tennis court benches. There are 
a lot of quiet heroes in Chippewa, everyday, so let's not forget to thank them when you see 
them. 
  
LIONS CLUB 
The Lions Club  is conducting their holiday wreath sale, ENDING October 30. You can get order 
forms from Joanne Dodaro (rdodaro@neo.com), or pick  one up at the Village Inn. These are 
excellent quality live evergreen wreaths and table decorations from Mickman Brothers Wreaths 
in Minn. The Lions Club gets a fee for each wreath sold, which helps to support fundraising, and 
especially the Holiday Food Baskets that are delivered to those in need. Wreaths should be 
delivered around Nov. 25. These make great gifts for out of town friends and family, and they 
can be delivered directly to them. 
  
HALLOWEEN 
This year , October 31 is a SATURDAY, with a FULL MOON, and a perfect time for the annual 
trick or treat in Chippewa. It will be held from 6:00 – 7:30 PM. We are urging everyone to be 
careful to social distance and wear masks (RIGHT!!!), even if you are not in costume. If you are 
not offering trick or treat at your house, turn off your porch lights, so that you won’t be bothered 
at that time.  
  
GARAGE SALE 
October 1st, 2nd, and 3rd from 9am to 4 pm …… 202 Richard Drive. 
  
SOLICITATION PERMIT 
  
Effective 9/25/2020 - 10/24/2020 Direct Energy/Integrity Marketing Solutions Mr. Adam Podolak 
and Mr. Bryce Klanac have obtained a permit to Solicit in the Village of Chippewa Lake offering 
energy sales to our residents. 
  
NOTE- Solicitation permits are required in the Village. There were a few complaints last week 
about this door to door solicitation. You can direct your concerns to Council. Information is on 
the Village website.   https://chippewalake.net 


